HAYNIE CONSULTING, INC.

December 2, 2016

Patrick Hughes
Williamson County
phughes@wilco.org

RE: Tesoro Subdivision
Request for Variance on Right-of-Way Width

Dear Mr. Hughes,

We are requesting a variance on the right-of-way width from the County’s standard of 60
feet wide to 50 feet on some of the streets. The preliminary plat was labeled with the
street right-of-way width labeled, showing where the variance to 50-feet will apply.

The following streets are shown on the Preliminary Plat as 50° right-of-way width and we
are requesting variance on north end of Diamantes Drive, Plata Espanola Cove, Joya Del
Sol Way and Rio de Lujo Cove.

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact
me at 512-837-2446, ext 208 or 512-784-6670.

Sincerely,

Haynie Consulting, Inc.
Texas Registered Engineering Firm # F-2411
Texas Licensed Surveying Firm # 10025000

Timothy E. Haynie, President
Professional Engineer (Civil) License No. 36982
Registered Professional Land Surveyor, License No. 2380
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